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NOTIFICATION OF STAKEHOLDERS, LANDOWNERS AND I&APS  

COMMENTS RECEIVED UP AND UNTIL 09 MAY 2024 

During the public participation process the relevant stakeholders and I&AP’s were informed of the project by means of an advertisement in the 

Ladysmith Gazette Newspaper, on-site notices that were placed at the property boundary/site entrance as well as the Ladysmith Library in 

town.  A notification letter inviting comments on the DBAR over a 30-days commenting period (ending 10 June 2024) was also sent to the 

landowner, neighbouring landowners, stakeholders, and any other I&AP that may be interested in the project.  The comments received on the 

DBAR will be incorporated into the final Basic Assessment Report (FBAR) to be submitted to the DMRE for consideration.  The following 

I&AP’s and stakeholders were informed of the project: 

STAKEHOLDERS, SURROUNDING LANDOWNERS & IAPS 

 

TITLE, NAME AND SURNAME 
AFFILIATION/KEY STAKEHOLDER STATUS CONTACTED DATE RESPONSE RECEIVED 

Mr Tshedza Vincent Nephawe 

 

Mpela Mpela Investments – Have a prospecting right 

to prospect for coal 

11 April 2024 12 April 2024 

Greenmined on 11 April 2024: 

Dear Mr Screemar, 

As per our telephonic discussion, Greenmined Environmental was appointed by Raubex KZN (Pty) Ltd to apply 

for an Aggregate Gravel Mining permit. The DMRE letter of acceptance of the mine permit application confirms that our application conflicts with a 

coal prospecting right application by Mpela Mpela Investments (Pty) Ltd.  

Please find attached all the information, including the Regulation 2.2 Map, as well as google earth KMZ File for ease of reference. 



STAKEHOLDERS, SURROUNDING LANDOWNERS & IAPS 

 

TITLE, NAME AND SURNAME 
AFFILIATION/KEY STAKEHOLDER STATUS CONTACTED DATE RESPONSE RECEIVED 

Greenmined on 12 April 2024: 

Good morning Mr Screemar, 

Can you kindly acknowledge receipt of mail please? 

Sincerely, 

Anel 

Mr Nephawe’s Response on 12 April 2024: 

 
Good morning Anel 
I got your email, and is okay with us . 
You must also talk to Mr De Vewett who was giving us tough time to enter the farm . 
His contact number is (084) 550-4962 
Regards 

Papi 

 

 

 

 

 



 

SUMMARY OF PUBLIC PARTICIPATION PROCESS 

The I&AP’s and stakeholders were informed of the proposed project through: 

 telephonic discussions; 

 direct communication with notification letters regarding the availability of the DBAR (email); 

 placement of on-site notices; and 

 the placement of an advertisement in The Ladysmith Gazette on 10 May 2024. 

Please refer to Appendix E1 as proof of the correspondence with the I&AP’s and stakeholders during the public participation process up and until 09 May 2024. 

 

-END OF COMMENTS AND RESPONSE REPORT- 

 


